
There is no reason for this action by the Senate Committtee on Education to impose themselves on the curriculum of Private 
schools. In essence, by having this control Private schools would no longer be “private.” 
This would limit educational choice for families of 50,000 Oregon school children choosing non- public school education. Parents 
have the right to choose their children's education via the 1st and the 14th amendment. Restricting the choices; creating a new layer 
of unnecessary governmental bureaucracy; requiring money, time, and attention away from private schools that run tight budgets as 
is.
The Private system is working, and thriving as evident this past year given covid, where they were able to be flexible and make 
adjustments so their students could attend in person if so desired. 
Please see recent Wall Street Journal Article applauding Private schools this past year- 

https://www.google.com/amp/s/www.wsj.com/amp/articles/catholic-schools-are-beating-covid-11612221948


